
From: John Dando   
Sent: 16 March 2025 14:34 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: planning application s62a/2025/0079-515/517stockwoodroad bs4 5lr 

 
511 Stockwood Road 

 

I have received your letter dated 24th February 2025 relating to the above application. I consider the proposed 

development a gross over development of the site adding to the traffic congestion in the area of the Park and 

Ride entrance/exit. I didn't notice any provision for parking and that will  probably lead to 

owners/tenants/visitors parking on the grass verges on both sides of the road. 

John Dando 

 




